
Andy Waddell PO Box 15175, Glasgow, G4 9LP

Head of Infrastructure and Environment
Land and Environmental Services e-mail: consultations@gobike.org
Glasgow City Council. web: www.gobike.org

By e-mail to: land@glasgow.gov.uk Ref: TF/AM/Sl

09 July 2018 

Dear Sir/Madam,

   THE GLASGOW CITY COUNCIL,  (Woodside) (Traffic Regulation and Parking Controls) Order
201_ 

Thank you for your e-mail  of  31 May and the opportunity to comment on the proposals for
regulating parking and other measures in Woodside.

We are pleased to see these measures being taken to control parking; parking at junctions is
thoughtless  and  restricts  the  ability  of  all  road  users  to  move  through  a  junction  safely.
Residents are plagued by people leaving private cars outside their home, restricting access.

We are also very pleased to see that while North Woodside Road will be closed to motor traffic,
pedal cycles will be exempted.  This is just the sort of measure we are campaigning for and it is
a welcome boost for active travel in this area.

Yours sincerely

Tricia Fort
for Consultations, GoBike
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